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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 4 

Friday 8th December - 

Whole School House Sports 

Monday 11th December—

Foundation Bundoora Farm 

Tuesday 12th December - 

Whole School STEP UP Day - 

WHOLE SCHOOL CASUAL 

CLOTHES DAY 

Wednesday 13th December - 

Art Show/Cultural Event 

Friday 15th December— 

Year 6 Graduation 

Monday 18th December - 

COLOUR RUN & CASUAL 

CLOTHES DAY 

Tuesday 19th December - 

PARENT HELPER MORNING 

TEA - 11AM 

Wednesday 20th December 

Last Day of School Finish at 

1.30pm 

 

 

 

HATS MUST BE WORN FOR 

THE REST OF THE YEAR 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Art and Cultural Show – Wednesday 13th December 2.00pm – 6.00pm 

One more week until our Art and Cultural Show and preparations are well in 

hand. As well as the creative and beautiful art works being on display, all  

students will be performing a dance from a different culture in their year  

levels in the gymnasium throughout the afternoon. (Please see below for  

approximate times). There will be a combination of individual and 

whole cohort performances. The Year 1/2 cohort will be individual 

class performances, however it is important for you to watch the 

entire cohort as each performance is part of the one story.     

There will be various food vans and PFA will be 

running a sausage sizzle. Our senior students and 

PFA will also be running various stalls with interac-

tive activities. Please be aware that these stalls 

will be cash only, so please bring some cash 

along. 

Performance Times 

3pm - Foundation  3:30pm - Year 1/2 Cohort 

4pm - Choir   4:30pm - Year 3/4 Cohort 

5:15pm - Year 5/6 Cohort 
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Junior Celebrations – Year 1/2 Stay Late Night and Foundation Breakfast 

Last night the Year 1/2 students enjoyed an evening at school, dancing, eating and participating in a  

rotation of active and engaging outdoor activities.  (See pages 6 & 7) 

This morning our Foundation students enjoyed pancakes for breakfast with their parents, carers and 

families. Both events were a huge success and a big thank you  to our Junior Team, Ms Convery and  

Ferial for their help at the events.  

 

Year 4 – EKC Visit 

This week our Year 4 students visited EKC where they participated in some cooking and physical  

education classes. This is part of our overall transition program, preparing our students for Secondary 

School. This is a great opportunity for our students to get a snap shot of what Secondary School is like 

and the different subjects that they will be able to participate in.  (See page 8) 

Year 5 Fishing Initiative 

Thanks to a government initiative to encourage more young 

people to take up outdoor sports, our Year 5 students have 

been lucky enough to receive a free fishing rod.  

 

If your child is in Year 5 and has not already come to the office 

to collect their rod and would like one, please remind them to 

come along. 



HENRY 
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SEE THE KHPS  

SHOOTING STAR AT 

WESTFIELD  

SHOPPINGTOWN,  

AIRPORT WEST -  

SPECIAL THANKS TO 

DOLORES 

House Sports 

Don’t forget to come along dressed in your house colours for our HOUSE SPORTS DAY. It’s going to be 

warm so make sure you have a hat and water bottle with you.  

Spectators welcome!! The more the merrier!! 

Parent Concerns 

As we are approaching the end of the year, many of us are feeling a little more tired than usual and can 

be a little more emotional.  

I would like to remind everyone that we are here to help, however we do expect to be treated and  

spoken to with respect. Please be reminded that If you have a concern as a parent, you need to address 

this with the school directly. Parents are not to raise concerns with other parents or students, as I’m 

sure no one would appreciate a parent approaching them or their child directly with a concern.  

DET has very clear guidelines around this and parents can be issued with official warnings and in  

extreme cases may not be allowed on school premises.  We do value and appreciate the positive and 

supportive partnership we have with so many of our families and want to continue to build on this, to 

create an inclusive, safe and engaging environment for our students and extended community.  

 

Victoria Graham 
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PARENT HELPER MORNING TEA 
 

To all our wonderful helpers and 
volunteers who have given up 
their valuable time to help and 
support our children in so many 
different ways, we would like to 
invite you along to a morning tea to be held on 
Tuesday 19th December at 11am in the Staffroom. 

 

Please advise the office if you can make it. 
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YEAR 3/4 CAMPASPE CAMP - LOST PROPERTY 

A few items were left behind on the Grade 3/4 camp.  

If any of these items are yours, you can find them with the lost property rack outside the chill out room.   

CANTEEN NEWS 

 

    LAST DAY FOR LUNCH ORDERS IS MONDAY      

    18TH DECEMBER 

 

        NO LUNCH ORDERS 

  TUESDAY OR WEDNESDAY 19TH/20TH DECEMBER 
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